
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, April 15, 2020 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICES ANNOUNCEMENT – 2020 Non-Gaming Per Capita Plan 
 
 
Sells, AZ – Pursuant to Tohono O’odham Legislative Resolution No. 20-070, the Tohono O’odham 
Nation adopted the “2020 Tohono O’odham Nation Non-Gaming Per Capita Plan”.  The plan 
authorizes the issuance of $1,000.00 to each O’odham member deemed Eligible on March 6, 2020, 
the Eligibility Determination Date. 
 
The respective Nation’s departments, programs and offices will begin coordinating the disbursement 
of the non-gaming per capita payment amid taking necessary safety precautions due to the ongoing 
COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
During this COVID-19 time, the Nation’s Leadership understands the membership’s immediate 
needs of receiving financial support; however, safety precautions must also be taken to protect the 
employees working on this distribution. With these added precautions the timeframe including 
disbursement of payments may take approximately six months.  Further details of the disbursement 
will be provided at a later date and time. 
 
Membership Services is requesting members update their addresses with a change of address form. 
(Enrollment Forms are available at http://www.tonation-nsn.gov/enrollment-forms/ )  For more 
information, please call the Nation’s Membership Services at (520) 383-8700 or email at 
tonenrollment@tonation-nsn.gov.  
 
Due to the Enrollment Program closure, completed change of address forms will only be accepted by 
U.S. mail, email or fax.   RESPECTFULLY: DO NOT ATTEMPT TO HAND DELIVER YOUR 
COMPLETED CHANGE OF ADDRESS FORM. 
 
 
Mail to: Enrollment Program, PO Box 250, Sells, AZ 85634;  Email to: tonenrollment@tonation-
nsn.gov ;  or Fax to: (520) 383-3694.  
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